
THE CIRCUS

IS COMING!

October 17th - October 21st

The National Circus Project is an interactive arts
education program that teaches children circus skills

while also focusing on life skills.  Through learning
juggling, stilt walking, acrobatics, and more, the fifth

graders practice resilience, problem solving, team work,
and patience. All this, while constructing their own circus

in just one week!  For questions, contact Mr. Beyer at
jbeyer@ridgewood.k12.nj.us or x56621. 

Friday, 10/21:

1:30pm - Show for the school

6:30pm - Show for 5th grade families


